
Report on workshop on Financial Planning for Young Investors 

Department of Business Management, Tripura University organized a workshop on 

“Lessons on Financial Planning for Young Investors” on 14/03/2018 

(Wednesday) from 2 p.m. onwards in the Department for the MBA students. 

The program was initiated by Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI). 

SEBI appointed resource person for the program was Dr. Baneswar Kapasi. SEBI 

also provided study materials involving various aspects of financial investments to 

the participants of the program. Dr. Kapasi is his two hours audio visual training 

talked about various issues involving financial planning such as need for financial 

planning at an early age, various investment avenues in Indian financial market, 

precautions prior investment, investment portfolio design, nurturing the habit of 

investment with the students. Some of the photo glimpses of the workshop are 

given below: 

                           

The session was mostly an interactive one amongst the resource person and the 

enthusiastic participants who were eager to learn various aspects of investing in 

financial market. The resource person also clarified all doubts raised by the 

participants. The program concluded with a formal vote of thanks. 

 

 

 

 
 

  


